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Economic Development Committee Meeting Notes

3 December 2020

6:00 pm

The EDC did not have a regular meeting. Instead, EDC members attended a public forum to 

discuss the Powder Mill Road Corridor along with the Maynard EDC and the Metropolitan Area 

Planning Council (MAPC). We posted an agenda to allow members of the EDC to participate in 

compliance with the Open Meeting Law.

This public forum took place using the Zoom application.

There was no discussion or deliberation among EDC members at the public meeting itself. 

Therefore, there are no EDC meeting minutes for 3 December 2020.

These notes were written by Lawrence J Kenah, EDC Chair




